On July 24, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. Mayor Nash called to order the Emergency
Meeting to discuss a dangerous situation in City Hall.

Some of the lighting has not been working and an electrician was called in to
determine the source of our problem, An examination of the attic crawl
space showed that the electrical wiring has been chewed by something,
probably squirrels. He took pictures of the damage and said the situation is
extremely dangerous and could catch fire at any time.

He gave us an estimate for rewiring the entire crawl space and the garage,
using conduit for $2,000.00

After viewing the pictures, council member Watts motioned to accept the bid
and have the work begun immediately. The motion was seconded by council
member Keith and the vote in favor was unanimous.

As there were no other items that could be discussed, council member
Askvig motioned to adjourn the meeting at 2:20 p.m., seconded by council
member Keith. The vote in favor was unanimous.
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